
 
 
 
 

 
October 3, 2025 
 
Archbishop-designate Sarah Mullally 
The Bishop of London’s Office 
The Old Deanery, Deans Court,  
London, EC4V 5AA 
 
~sent by email~ 
 
 
Dear +Sarah, 

I write on behalf of the Anglican Church of Canada to extend warm congratulations, many 
blessings and strong support to you as you take on vital ministry as the Archbishop of 
Canterbury. We rejoice with you! 

Be certain of the steadfast prayers of Canadian Anglicans from coast to coast to coast and 
know that our friendship is solid and hearty—in all good spiritual and practical ways. 

Deep peace and inner calm to you in the days ahead, and much wisdom and compassion to 
you in the years to come. 

 

With kindness and respect, 

Your brother in Christ, 
 

 
 
Archbishop Shane Parker  
Primate of the Anglican Church of Canada 


